
 

 

 

 

Subject:   Owners’ Handbook 2024 Updates   

December 30, 2024 

 
Enclosed is a document containing the sections of the 
Owners’ Handbook that have been updated in 2024. 
These updates will be posted on our website, under a 
separate tab. 
 
As progress is made with the handbook updates, you 
will be advised and the website will be updated. 
 
True to an environmentally aware building, these 
updates will not be printed for distribution. Should 
you wish to receive a paper copy, contact the Front 
Desk. Pierre and Nick will be pleased to make copies 
for you. 
 
Your OCSCC #769 Board 
 

 


